
Parish Council Meeting Minutes 

April 9, 2024 

 

ACTION ITEMS 

● Please attend one of the two discesan-wide listening sessions: April 25th at Curley HS 

and April 30th at Mt. St. Joe’s HS. Meetings are from 6:30-8:30 

● Parish Council/Executive Committee will collate input from today’s work and draft a 

formal response to the proposal set by the ArchBalt. 

 

 

Attendance: (all virtual)  Ray Bahr, Pat Ball, Kathy and Bob Betta, Rosemary Bitzel, Janice 

Bonner, Barbara Bowles, Mary Catherine Bunting, Jim Casey, Charlie and Andy Chapman, Fr. 

Ray Chase, Donna Dannals, Geri Delambo, Lindsay Dierkes, Geri Fialkowski, Chuck and Pat 

Frascati, Anne Freeburger, Joan Fulton, Elizabeth Hasan, Mary Hennigan, Tom McCahill, 

Colleen McCahill, Kate Volpe, Joan Kub, Chris Kreeger, Mary Laukaitis, Katie Little, Leah Mank, 

Catherine Mundy, Denny and Rita McMullin, Peggy Meyer, Dennis Moore, Mark Palmer, Mary 

Jane Daley, Liz Pepple, Don Radke, Al Reichelt, Marianne Reichelt, Terri Rizzo, Audrey 

Rogers, John Rogers, Dan Rolandelli, Val and Paul Rolandelli, Jack Schmidt, Geri Sicola, 

Megan Tschudy, Mary Tschudy, Jill Huppert, Ann Whitlock, Eileen and Tom Zerhusen, Sharon 

Hunt, Daniel McCarthy, Brigid Casson, Mary Forrester-Whipps 

 

Pastor and Pastoral Associate         

Fr. Ray:  The man who damaged the church also damaged Tony’s car at Friday Night Dinner. 

Police will continue to search for him for two cases.   

Colleen: Replacement of the louvers is underway. All work will be done from the inside. 

Estimated time of completion is one month. 

 

No Committee Updates 

 

Seek The City            

President Geri Sicola allowed 10 minutes for attendees to share big 

questions/excitements/concerns about the “new church” in Baltimore. 

Attendees were then divided into smaller groups to examine and respond to the proposal in light 

of the four criteria delineated by Seek the City. We were charged with considering assets and 

inhibitors. 

 

Upon rejoining the larger group, our responses to the criteria were briefly shared. Council will 

use this data to make the case for why we should remain the worship site. 

 

Geri Sicola added that Council will decide on a time when we will have a parish wide 

conversation/a synodal process on the issue of merging (i.e. there will be other opportunities for 

conversation). 

 

Meeting closed with the Our Father. 


